
RE-POSTING LABOR CONDITION APPLICATION(S) 

NEW WORK LOCATION(S) IN SAME METROPOLITAN STATISTICAL AREA 

 

 

The attached Labor Condition Application filed by Medical Management International, Inc. (dba 

Banfield Pet Hospital) for the full-time position of Associate Veterinarian is being re-posted on 

https://jobs.banfield.com/. The H-1B employee will be working at the location listed below on or 

after December 22, 2017 within the same area of intended employment. Specifically, the H-1B 

employee will provide as-needed coverage at the following hospital in the same metropolitan 

statistical area as the work location listed on the attached certified Labor Condition Application: 

 

 Banfield Pet Hospital #5079 – Carrollwood Village Center, 13112 N. Dale Mabry Hwy., 

Tampa, FL 33618 (new as-needed work location; located in Hillsborough County, 

Tampa-St. Petersburg-Clearwater, FL metropolitan statistical area) 

 
 
















